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 SANEX

BROMONE(R)

CANARY SEED MOUSE BAIT

DOMESTIC

One feeding kills

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

WARNING       POISON

CONTENTS:  2 X 20 g Trays
(SPLIT CARD TO REMOVE TRAYS)

GUARANTEE: Bromadiolone 0.005%

REGISTRATION NO. 16890 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head Street
Dundas, Ontario

L9H 3H3

TO USE:  Pierce the protective film with a sharp object to expose
the attractive seed.  Place one tray (20 grams) of bait at 3-4
meter intervals in areas where there are signs of mice.  Bromone
Canary Seed Mouse Bait should be placed in tamper-resistant boxes
or in protected areas, inaccessible to humans, pets, fowl, and
domestic animals, behind boards next to the wall, between walls
and in mouse holes.  Maintain a supply of mouse bait as long as
there is evidence of feeding (at least 15 days).  Use more trays
for heavy infestations.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact
between bait and eyes, mouth, skin or clothing.  Sanex Bromone



Canary Seed Mouse Bait contains as its active ingredient an
anti-coagulant chemical which, if taken internally by humans,
domestic animals or pets, may reduce the clotting ability of the
blood, and internal haemorrhage may result.

FIRST AID:  In case of accidental consumption insert a finger
into the throat to induce vomiting.  Call a physician or Poison
Control Centre immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If swallowed by humans, domestic
animals or pets, this material may reduce the clotting ability of
the blood and cause bleeding.  Vitamin K1 in the form of
intravenous, intramuscular or subcutaneous injections, or by oral
ingestion are suggested remedial treatments for anticoagulant
poisoning.  The severity of the case measured by establishing
prolonged prothrombin times (P.T.), will determine appropriate
therapy.  Monitoring P.T. will include the necessity of repeated
treatments.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container in household garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

(R)BROMONE IS A REGISTERED TRADEMARK OF SANEX AGRO INC.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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